8th December 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Well it is nearly the end of the Autumn term at Temple, and I wanted to thank you again for supporting us during this extremely challenging time. The teachers and the children have continued to put teaching and learning at the heart of Temple, despite the disruptions we have all had to face. There have been some great topics happening in all classes, which you can keep up-to-date with through our website, Twitter and Facebook pages.

End of term activities are having to be a little bit different this year but we do want to give the children a fun end of term.

Friday 11th December – Christmas Jumper Day – If your child would like to wear a Christmas Jumper we are asking for voluntary donations of 50p

Monday 14th December – Nursery and Reception end of term party - the children can come dressed in party clothes and will be having some party games and music

Tuesday 15th December – Christmas Dinner day for Nursery/Year 1/Year 4/Year 6

Tuesday 15th December – Years 1 and 2 End of Term Party - the children can come dressed in party clothes and will be having some party games and music

Wednesday 16th December – Christmas Dinner day for Reception/Year 2/Year 3/Year 5

Wednesday 16th December –Years 3 and 4 End of Term party - the children can dressed in party clothes and will be having some party games and music

Thursday 17th December –Years 5 and 6 End of Term party - the children can dressed in party clothes and will be having some party games and music



Christmas cards and presents – we know that some families like to say thank you to staff by kindly bringing in presents but we are asking that for this year we just say *thank you* rather than exchanging cards/presents.

We hope you all have a lovely holiday, manage to fit in lots of family time and some rest before we start back on 5th January 2021.

Mrs Crew